
                                                                                       

 
 

 

Special Course on Japanese Language and Japanese Culture (1~10/8/2013)  

Call for Application 

 

Dear Vietnamese Students, 

Southeast Asian Office of University of Tsukuba is pleased to inform you that “Special Course 
on Japanese Language and Japanese Culture 2013” will be held at the office of Ho Chi Minh 
City Branch, Southeast Asian Office of University of Tsukuba (the Representative Office of 
University of Tsukuba in Ho Chi Minh City) (268A Nam Ky Khoi Nghia Street, District 3, Ho 
Chi Minh City, Vietnam) from August 1 to August 10, 2013, except August 4 (Sunday). 

Thanks to the success of the course last year, we continue to organize the 9-day-Special Course 
on Japanese Language and Japanese Culture 2013 for Vietnamese students to provide the 
essential knowledge and skill for Japanese life to the future Vietnamese students of University 
of Tsukuba and other universities in Japan.  

The course will be offered by lecturers from University of Tsukuba. 

Please review the attached “Poster” and “Detail Information” for further details.  

 

If you would like to attend the course, please access the link below to fulfill the Application 
Form. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1ruXha3s97qPVNvkOjyo9AKeERFSaXEoPbgBQB5v9BVM/
viewform 

Application Deadline: July 21, 2013. 

 

Faithfully yours, 

Hideichi Eto  

Professor,  

Graduate School of Humanities and Social Sciences 

Osamu Ohneda  

Professor, 

Director of Southeast Asian Office  

University of Tsukuba 

 


